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NRC NAMES NEW SENIOR RESIDENT INSPECTOR  

AT CALLAWAY NUCLEAR POWER PLANT 

 

The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission has selected 

Tom Hartman as the new senior resident inspector at the 

Callaway plant located near Fulton, Mo. 

 

           “Tom Hartman’s background and experience will assist 

the NRC in carrying out its mission of protecting people and the 

environment and ensuring the safe operation of nuclear power 

plants,” said NRC Region IV Administrator Elmo E. Collins. 

 

 In January 2009, Hartman joined the NRC Region III 

offices located in Lisle, Ill. as a reactor engineer. He has served as the resident inspector at the 

Perry Nuclear Power Plant in Ohio since 2010.  

 

 Prior to joining the NRC, Hartman worked at the Monticello Nuclear Generating Plant 

operated by Xcel Energy as a licensed control room supervisor and fuel handling supervisor. He 

served in the Navy on board the USS Carl Vinson (CVN-70) and as an instructor at the Naval 

Prototype Training Unit in Ballston Spa, New York. Hartman holds a bachelor’s degree in 

Nuclear Engineering from Rensselaer Polytechnic Institute in Troy, New York.  
 

Each U.S. commercial nuclear power plant site has at least two NRC resident inspectors. 

Hartman joins resident inspector Zach Hollcraft. They serve as the agency’s eyes and ears at the 

facility, conducting inspections and monitoring significant work projects. 

 

The Callaway resident inspectors can be reached at: (573) 676-3181. 
 

 

### 
 

News releases are available through a free Listserv subscription or by clicking on the EMAIL UPDATES 

link on the NRC homepage (www.nrc.gov). E-mail notifications are sent to subscribers when news releases are 

posted to NRC's website. For the latest news, follow the NRC on www.twitter.com/NRCgov. 
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